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We, the family of St Peter’s, united in faith by God, strive to learn and grow together to be the best we possibly can everyday. 

Newsletter Number 13                                           4th December 2015
Dear Parents and Friends,
Poinsettias
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In an attempt to make our reception area more Christmassy, we would be grateful for any donations of Poinsettias.
Parish Bazaar 5th December. Please come along. 
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Christmas Jumper Day
St. Peter’s is supporting Text Santa on Wednesday 16th December.

Jazz up an old jumper or wear your Christmas jumper from last year.

Bring in £1 to support The Mac Millan Nurses, The Make a Wish Foundation and Save the Children.

Let’s Sparkle on the 16th!    
	Parents.

	If you ever have an issue with someone else’s child please deal with it correctly through the school. DO NOT approach another child or their parents for any negative reason.


Uniform

Girls should wear white socks. Earrings should be plain studs nothing else.

Coats should NOT be GREY. Black or dark blue only. 

Reception Admissions September 2016
If your child was born between 1st September 2011 and 31st August 2012 and you wish to apply for a Reception place in St Peter’s School then you 

need to apply on-line at www.lbbd.gov.uk/admissions. All our Nursery children’s parents have been given a pack on how to apply and the documents required to complete the application. If you have a child born between the above dates and your child is not in our nursery and you wish to apply, pop into the office. 
CLOSING DATE FOR APPLYING FOR A RECEPTION PLACE IS 15TH JANUARY 2016
School Christmas Dinner – Wednesday 16th December 

If your child normally has a packed lunch and would like Christmas dinner on 16th December, then as a one off, ParentPay are allowing a £2 payment online instead of the usual minimum payment of £10. Please make sure your child is in credit.            
[image: image11.jpg]



Birthdays

We all love celebrating birthdays. However, we would be grateful in future, if you could limit the birthday gift to other children in their class to one item per child and send them in with your child/children to give to their class teacher in the morning. 
Happy Birthday 30th November – 6th December 2015 
Joshua Carnaje 8, Damien Cenkus 8, Christopher Panda 5, Demi Babs-Ojedokun 7, Jervayn Kinch 11, Timothy Samuel 11, Tariq Akeju 7, Onyebuchi Umeh 11. 
	Monday 7th December 
	8.00am                 Yr  3/4 Athletics Club (by invitation only) 

3.15pm – 4.30pm   Yr 5/6 Athletics Club (by invitation only)
3.15pm – 4.30pm   Yr 1 Boxing club (by invitation only)                            

	Tuesday 8th December

	3.15pm – 4.30pm   Yr 5/6 Netball Club (by invitation only)
3.15pm – 4.30pm   Yr 1/2 Football Club
Y5 Stubbers 

	Wednesday 9th December

	8.00am                  Pop Choir (by invitation only)
3.15pm – 4.30pm   Yr 5/6 Fitness (by invitation only)

3.15pm – 4.30pm   Yr 3/4  Football club
Y4 Valence House                              

	Thursday 10th December 
	8am                      Yr 5/6 boys football

3.15pm – 4.30pm   Change for life club (by invitation only)
               

	Friday 11th December  

	8am                       Yr 5  Judo (by invitation only)
8am                       Yr 5/6 girls football

2.30pm                  Whole school assembly.     
Y2 Science Museum                         


Yours sincerely,  
Mr D Craft   Headteacher.  
Christmas Festivities
	09/12/2015

	9.30am
	Infant Hall
	Infant Christmas Concert

(Nursery, Reception, Yr 1 & Yr 2)



	10/12/2015
	2.00pm
	Infant Hall
	Infant Christmas Concert

 (Nursery, Reception, Yr 1 & Yr 2



	14/12/2015

	6.00pm
	Infant Hall
	Junior Christmas Concert

(Yr 3, Yr 4, Yr 5, Yr 6)



	16/12/2015

	
	
	Christmas dinner

(£2 prepaid on ParentPay)

	16/12/2015

	
	
	Christmas Jumper Day

(£1 donation)

	18/12/2015
	9.30am
	Infant Hall
	End of year assembly


           

SCHOOL CLOSES AT 1.30PM ON FRIDAY 18TH DECEMBER 2015 

[image: image6.emf]I will run 2 open day before the start date to raise awareness and a chance for parents and children to meet with staff and ask any questions.

The 1st one in during the October half term date TBC by next week and the 2nd will be just before school vacates for Christmas.

Details of the After school club:

EM3 Kids Club

Harmony House

number - 07873426802

email - em3kidsclub@gmail.com

